
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 11 JUNE 2007


EX.132/07
CARLISLE RENAISSANCE – FUNDING DELIVERY (Key Decision)

(With the consent of the Chairman, and in accordance with Rule 15 of the Access to Information Procedure Rules, this item had been included on the Agenda as a key decision, although not in the Forward Plan)

Portfolio - Promoting Carlisle; and Environment and Infrastructure

Subject Matter - The Director of Carlisle Renaissance submitted Report CE.25/07 advising that a Concept Proposal had been submitted to Cumbria Vision setting out a draft programme of activities over the period 2007/08 to 2009/10.

The Director reminded Members that Cumbria Vision and the Northwest Development Agency had invited the City Council to submit a Concept Proposal for funding to support the delivery of the Development Framework and Movement Strategy (DF&MS) and establish an appropriate delivery structure to manage the delivery of the DF&MS and subsequently the Carlisle Economic Strategy.

The report set out the rationale for the inclusion of specific projects in the Concept Proposal and the potential funding required from the Northwest Development Agency, the City Council and other organisations to implement them.  The report also considered the phasing of projects and the potential sources of City Council funding.

The Director drew Members' attention to the revised Concept Proposal form which had been circulated to Members, following a meeting with Cumbria Vision, advising that it replaced the Appendix which was attached to the original report.

The Leader commented that the Concept Proposal was important as Carlisle Renaissance moves from the planning to the delivery stage.  It was important to commence with improvements in the historic quarter, in order to further develop the tourism and heritage potential.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

That the Concept Proposal, as set out in the revised Appendix to Report CE.25/07, be endorsed and forwarded to the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee for consideration.

Reasons for Decision  - Endorsement of the Concept Proposal by the Executive would be taken account of in its assessment by the Northwest Development Agency.  The allocation of additional resources to support its delivery would require consideration by the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee and subsequent approval by the City Council.
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